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Dear Parent 
 
Re:  Year 10 Step Up to Success Evening – Wednesday 13 September 2023, 5.30pm 
 
I would like to invite you and your child to attend our Year 10 Step Up to Success Evening on Wednesday 
13 September at 5.30pm. This important event takes place as Year 10 students start their GCSE studies 
at Smithdon High School. 
 
During the evening the Headteacher, Mrs Gibbins, and I will be presenting information about the GCSE 
years ahead. This will include information about key dates, learning techniques and work-life balance.  
 
As part of the presentation, you will be introduced to a range of revision resources. This will ensure that 
your child is fully informed on what revision books and online resources to use to support success in their 
GCSE years. 
 
I would ask you to confirm attendance at this event by completing the Google Form: 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdS6eytOyWPMdLDaN48iLySJv3tZAVXOY7WQ4rVDyJSvK
S51g/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
or emailing me directly. My email address is d.ward@smithdonhigh.org.uk. 
 
I look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 13 September. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr D Ward 
Assistant Headteacher 
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